
 

Term 3, Week 9 

12 September, 2016 

Phone: (02) 69 756154 

Email:Weethalle- 

p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Principal: Cheryle Glyde 

 

 
 

 

Empowering learners for their future 

ASSEMBLY 
Congratulations to all those who received merit awards at last week’s assembly. 

Special congratulations to Lily McCarten, Leah Caldow, Molly McCarten, Sophie 

Luelf, Thomas Sinca and Luke Anderson who received a Silver Award for 

reaching 100 Dojo Points, and Phoebe Skillin who received a Bronze Award. Well 

done everyone. 

P & C FUNDRAISER 
It was wonderful to hear that the P & C raised $530.00 at their Election Day 

cake stall and BBQ. Thank you to Narelle Cattle and her band of helpers on the 

day and to everyone who cooked cakes, slices and biscuits. Parents commented 

on the wonderful atmosphere as everyone stayed around chatting. Our school is 

a positive focal point for the entire community. 

SCHEDULED BLACKOUT 
On Wednesday, we have a scheduled blackout from 9.30 am – 2.30 pm. We have 

made arrangements to travel to Rankins Springs PS by bus and use their 

facilities. The Rankins Springs PS SRC have invited us to join in their Footy 

Colours Day. A gold coin donation will go to the “Fight Cancer Foundation”.  
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REGIONAL SPELLING BEE 
On Thursday, our school representatives will be attending the Regional Spelling 

Bee finals at Griffith East PS. Good luck to Zara Hugg, Molly McCarten, Chelsea 

Hugg and Phoebe Skillin. Enjoy the experience and have fun. We look forward to 

hearing how you go. 

PEER SUPPORT 
This week in the Peer Support session, children will be focusing on the 

importance of support networks and the role that friends play in each others 

lives. Children will construct a visual representation of this during the session. 

Encourage your child to identify friends they have who can provide support to 

them if the need arises. 

RIVERINA PSSA ATHLETICS 
The Riverina PSSA Athletics Carnival will be held in Albury on Friday. Best 

wishes to our relay team of Molly McCarten, Leah Caldow, Monte McIntyre and 

Lily McCarten. Good luck also to Leah Caldow for her individual events. 

ICAS MATHS 
The ICAS Maths test which is scheduled for Friday will now be held on Monday 

due to a clash with Riverina Athletics. 

LITERACY AND NUMBERACY 
This week all students will be bringing home progress reports based on literacy 

and numeracy continuum data. There will be ideas you can use to help your child 

at home. If you would like to discuss your child’s progress, 3-way interviews will 

be held on Thursday Week 10. Please book an appointment time with your child’s 

teacher or the office. 

SCIENTIFIC SUPERSTARS SCIENCE 
Our Scientific Superstars Science Day was a huge success with all students K-6. 

The primary robotics session was amazing with students being introduced to 

computer programming of robots. They were all thoroughly engaged and were 

keen to purchase kits for the school. 

 



2017 KINDER TRANSITION 

The 2017 Kinders Transition Program will be held weekly during  

Term 4. Enrolment applications are available from the office. 

Please contact the school for a form and to give notice of your child’s 

intent to attend the transition program. A timetable will be 

distributed to those participating. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

TERM 3 DATES 
Wednesday 14 September –  BLACKOUT at WPS  

Students going to Rankins Springs PS 

Thursday 15 September –   Regional Spelling Bee  

Griffth East Public School 

Friday 16 September -   Riverina PSSA Athletics 

 

TERM 4 DATES 

Friday 14 October  -  Rankins Springs Round Robin 

    

 

 

 

 

OLD LIBRARY BOOKS 
We have some old library books which we will be selling for $1.00. 

They will be in the School Library for anyone that would like to purchase them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEETHALLE TOUCH FOOTBALL COMPETITION 

Commences Wednesday 7 September for 6 weeks 

Mixed Touch Football, turn up and be placed in a team..!! 

Dollar coin donation to play. 

All donations will go towards the lights. 

6.00 pm kick off 

Everyone welcome. 

Enquires to Kelly 0400477259 

 

 

 

Our next P & C meeting is: 

Wednesday 26 October 

2016 

3.10 pm 
 



 

GRIFFITH JUNIOR CRICKET REGISTRATION 
Registration for any players from Kindergarten to Year 5 for the 2016 / 

2017 Junior Cricket season will be held at the Exies Sports Club on 

Sunday 16th October 2016 from 10am to 12pm. 

Players can also register at GB Sports Store in Yambil Street Griffith at any time. 

Junior rep trials for under 12s and under 14s will be held at the Exies nets on Friday 14th 

October from 5.30 pm. All interested players are welcome. 

Contact Roy Binks on 69621288 at work or 69625082 at home. 

 

 

SCHOOL HOLIDAY WORKSHOPS – Griffith Regional Theatre 

Tuesday 4/10/16 – Friday 7/10/16 

10.00 am – 3.00 pm with a break for lunch 

Primary students (6-12 year olds) 

$15.00 per day per student or $10 per day if booking and paying for more than 

one day.  

Bookings essential.  

Discount for second child.  

Please contact School Office for enrolment forms. 

 

 

    

 


